
Greene County Commission Briefing  

Commission Office 

1443 N. Robberson, 10th Floor 

October 23, 2018 

9:30 a.m. 

Present: Harold Bengsch, Lincoln Hough, Cindy Stein, Jeff Scott, Chris Mericle Tina Phillips, 

Mike Cagle, Donna Barton, Bob Dixon and Megan Applegate.  

Mailyn Jeffries HR Director reminded the Commission that today at the Office holder/Director 

meeting they will discuss the possible change to the Sick leave policy which would give office 

holders and directors at their discretion to decide if an employee was killed in the line of duty to 

receive 100% of their sick pay regardless of tenure. 10/26th Ms. Jeffries and Michelle Jincks will 

be facilitating mock interviews @ MSU.  

Jeff Scott Budget Officer updated the Commission on projections and cuts that are needed to 

bring numbers to plan it is estimated that we will need to cut $4.5 million. Scott went on to 

update the Commission of the park tax issue, there will be a meeting later this afternoon with 

Housley and Republic and their attorney to discuss possible resolution.  

Tina Phillips Deputy Budget Officer updated the Commission on Wright’s Auto project. Currently 

the project is tracking under project. Budgeted amount $375,000.00 and currently $348, 080.00 

not included is the Sheriffs budgeted amount of $25,800.00  

Donna Barton Public Information Officer reminded the Commission of the Governors upcoming 

visit on 10/24 @ 3:45. 

With no other business the meeting was adjourned.  

 

 


